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WOMEN ON THE EDGE
CHAPTER NEWSLETTER

A VIEW FROM THE EDGE

Well, it’s winter in Wisconsin so I'm not there. I consider myself very
fortunate to be able to once again spend 4 months in the Valley of the
Sun in Arizona. At the time of this writing it was cool (albeit relatively
so), rainy and very windy, but by the time Kayla reached Wisconsin it
became a blizzard, so I hope you were all bundled safely in your
homes, or better yet, out enjoying the snow. Things were better here
last week, and I finally got out on the bike. Took an awesome ride to
Cave Creek to meet up with Kristin Hall, a WOW member now living in
El Mirage AZ. We met for lunch at Big Earl’s Greasy Eats and my
burger was to die for! I've also taken my :
first ride of the year up to Tortilla Flats -
another good burger and a great band that
plays there every week day, weather
permitting. Unfortunately the road to
Tortilla Flats is badly in need of repair so it
is not the fun bike ride it used to be, but
the scenery is still incredible. When I'm ’ .
not on the bike, I volunteer at the Superstition Mountain Museum, do
crossword puzzles, drag Mike out for walks, and read books on my

Kindle. It's a tough life ©

UPCOMING CHAPTER &

AREA EVENTS WHEN: Sunday, May 15 @ Noon

WHERE: Denny’s (in the Flying J)
**NEW!** We are trying on Hwy 54, Black River Falls
something new this year to WHAT: Annual All Member
replace our Holiday Gathering: Birthday Bash & Semi-Annual
AN ALL-MEMBER BIRTHDAY Meeting. To participate in the gift

BASH (& Semi-Annual Meeting) exchange bring a generic gift, $15 max value
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